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The Alumni Meet for the newly admitted First Year B.Ed students at HKCE, held on October 

4, 2024, was an initiative designed to build a strong connection between current students and 

the institution’s alumni. The venue, was their very own classroom, provided an intimate and 

welcoming environment, making the event feel both personal and engaging for everyone in 

attendance. 

The event commenced with a heartfelt welcome from the HKCE faculty. Following the 

welcome, one of the distinguished alumni, Ms. Khan Anjum (Alumni Batch 2021-2023), 

took center stage to share their personal journey. Anjum reflected on their time at HKCE, 

discussing how the skills and experiences gained at the institution had been instrumental in 

shaping their teaching career. They highlighted some of the challenges they encountered when 

transitioning from college to the workforce and how the training at HKCE gave them the 

confidence and competence to navigate those difficulties. Anjum’s story not only motivated 

the students but also provided them with a realistic view of the teaching profession, including 

both its rewards and its hurdles. 

The meet then progressed to one of its most engaging segments: an interactive Q&A session. 

This part of the event gave current students a chance to directly ask alumni about their academic 

and professional experiences. Questions ranged from how to maximize internship 

opportunities, to tips on balancing coursework with extracurricular activities, and even advice 

on job placements after graduation. Alumni offered practical suggestions, sharing personal 

stories about how they secured internships, managed their professional growth, and pursued 

further studies. 

The advice given by the alumni resonated with the students, as it was tailored to the specific 

challenges of becoming a teacher in today’s educational landscape. Many alumni also talked 

about the importance of lifelong learning, encouraging the students to continue developing 

their skills, whether through further education, professional workshops, or real-world teaching 

experiences. 

As the event ended, a networking session was held. This provided a more informal setting 

where students and alumni could mingle, exchange contact details, and discuss potential 

mentorship opportunities. For many first-year students, this was a unique opportunity to build 

relationships that could benefit them both during and after their time at HKCE. 



In conclusion, the Alumni Meet was a resounding success. It not only served to bridge the gap 

between past and present students but also created a platform for dialogue, mentorship, and 

professional growth. The event left the new B. Ed students feeling motivated and equipped 

with a clearer vision of how they can achieve success in their teaching careers, while also 

strengthening their connection to the broader HKCE community. 

This extended version adds more depth to the description of the event and emphasizes the value 

of alumni contributions, the experiences shared, and the overall impact on the students. 

 



 


